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We have spent the majority of our time maintaining winter roads. 
 
We have installed new signs at several locations including the Pit. We put up 
authorized personnel only signs and posted signs. 
 
I have made the state troopers aware of people being in the Pit who don’t belong 
there. 
 
All of our trucks are up and running with no major problems at this time. 
 
We have cleaned up and cut most of the trees that were damaged and bent over 
from the last heavy snow. 
 
I feel we have some good improvements at the highway department this year 
even with the cost of fuel and parts prices being considerable higher. We have 
stayed within budget and should be in good shape coming into the new year. 
 
I would like to thank Tim White for dropping off pizza and soda for the men during 
the snowstorm. 
 
I would also like to thank the men for another safe and productive year.  
 
I would like to thank Tess for helping me out on several occasions my first year in 
office.  
 


